
 

LaSalle County Retired Teachers Association Meeting Notes 

Executive board meeting on Monday, February 4, 2019 1:00pm 

Dickinson House, Oglesby, IL 

 

Highlights of this Executive Board meeting include: 

 

President Jackie Sapienza called the meeting to order. 

Present were Jackie Sapienza,  Rosemary Boggio, Mary Trovero, Alice Joop, Cheryl Templeton, 

Judy Ilgen, Janie Hoffmann, Wanda Lent, Pauline Cashman, Donna Inman, Jan Kaufman and 

Conrad Spirrison. 

 

Judy Ilgen presented the minutes of the prior October 22, 2018 meeting which were approved. 

Cheryl Templeton presented the LSCRTA treasurer’s report which was then approved. 

The membership committee report has our LSCRTAQ membership now at 448 members. 

Alice Joop kept us abreast of upcoming programs. 

Janie Hoffmann and others discussed updates in the process of preparing our Newsletter.  

 

LSCRTA discussion matters included: 

 Unfinished Business: 

- Correspondences 

- Books for the Little Library and the Goodwill Donation 

 

New Business matters included: 

- February Breakfast meeting at Sunfield Restaurant in Ottawa Feb. 25th (see below) 

- 2019 Goal – Newsletter Revamp 

- April General Membership meeting at Festivities Unlimited in Ottawa April 22 (see 

below) 

 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS: 

- Our annual Winter Breakfast Meeting at Sunfield Restaurant in Ottawa will be held on 

Monday, February 25th, 2019. Registration will begin at 8:30am with breakfast at 9:00am. 

The program is expected to be completed by around 11:30am.  We will have Doug 

Strand, the IRTA endorsed candidate for the TRS trustee position and Nathan Mihalich, 

IRTA Director of Membership and Marketing as guest speakers.  We look forward to 

seeing you there. 

- Our annual spring April General Meeting at Festivities Unlimited on Ottawa will be held 

on Monday. April 22nd, 2019. Registration will begin at 8:30am with the meeting 

beginning at 9:00am. There is no lunch, but coffee and donuts will be available. We will 

have TRS Director of Outreach Richard Frankenfeld and IRTA Benefits representative 

Nancy Kramer as guest speakers. ROE superintendent Chris Dvorak will also speak to 

us. The $2 fee is payable at the restaurant. We look forward to seeing you at this event 

as well. 

 

Respectfully submitted by:  

 

Dr. Conrad Spirrison, LSCRTA Public Relations Chairperson 


